## ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

## Antrim, New Hampshire

October 21, 1980

Ms. Mary E. Allen, Clerk Board of Adjustment Antrim, New Hampshire 03440

Dear Ms. Allen:

On October 9, 1980 the Planning Board met with representatives from Boston Industrial Development Corporation regarding a proposed Elderly Housing site on Aiken St. In executive session after the meeting, the Board found the site appropriate for the proposed use as required in Article VIII, Section D, 2, if the following conditions are met:

- 1. Widen Aiken Street to 24'.
- 2. Provide to the Planning Board's satisfaction for safe vehicular access onto Route 202.
- 3. Provide for vehicular access onto the town's sewage treatment maintenance road.

Additionally, the Board recommended that a sidewalk be provided on Aiken St. to allow for safe pedestrian access.

Sincerely,

Jon J. Medved, Secretary Antrim Planning Board

JJM/ch